
 

 

Adolph Schreiber Hebrew Academy of Rockland  Å 360 New Hempstead Road Å New City Å New York Å 10956 

For more information please call Jacqueline Borgen at 845-357-1515 ext:503 or visit us at www.ashar.org 

February 28, 2020 

 

 
 

 

 òMishenichnas Adar Marbim BõSimcha!ó On Wednesday, we gathered together for our 
Rosh Chodesh Adar assembly and òSimchaó was had by all!  As we walked down the hall to the 
playroom, we noticed festive Purim signs and smiley faces.  We were so excited to see what 
was in store for us this Rosh Chodesh. 
The celebration began with Morah sing-
ing, òWhen I think of Purim, I think of 
fun!ó and all the children joined in mer-
rily. Several children dressed up and 
helped us act out the song.    

Watch at: 

https://youtu.be/YTJs81W5WgU   

https://youtu.be/YTJs81W5WgU

